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Press Release – Road Safety Measures 
 
April 4th, 2014 
 
The National Roads Authority (NRA) in conjunction with the Ministry of PLAH&I have been 
working on multiple ways to help make our roads safer for the benefit of the entire Cayman 
community. 
 
Just this past January 2014 the iRAP (International Road Assessment Programme) was launched to 
help us identify sections of roadway that are by engineering standards potentially unsafe.  Safety 
countermeasures currently being tested by the NRA include transverse rumble strips and more 
recently anti-skid coating at some crosswalks and major roundabouts.   
 
Both the transverse rumble strips and the anti-skid coating are internationally proven methods of 
reducing road collisions.  They are especially effective where loss of friction results when rain, oil 
and other lubricants are deposited on the roadways. 
 
While the NRA continues to review solutions to improve road safety, it encourages all road users to 
remain alert to their surroundings and road conditions, follow posted speed limits and obey the rules 
of the road.   
 
For more information please contact the National Roads Authority (NRA) at 946-7780 and visit our 
website at www.caymanroads.com.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ph: 1 (345) 946-7780 | Fax 1 (345) 946-4151 


